Women Giving Back

"

February 2018

o e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e

THE FOUNDATION OF EVERYTHING WE DO ISTHAT

mwwnmmdcwméﬂeémm&k.

e Store News

Training Futures Intern

WGB hosted Training Futures
intern Neelab Haidari for three
weeks in January. Neelab was
such a pleasure, so
professional and a whiz at
Excel. She helped us conquer
some major projects in the
short time she was with us
Good luck on your job search
Neelab and we look forward to
seeing you at your Training
Futures graduation next week!

Training Futures is a nationally
recognized workforce
development program under
Northern Virginia Family
Services, providing training for
living-wage professional office
careers. The internship is the capstone experience for Training
Futures Trainees, giving them the opportunity to apply the skills they
learned in the classroom for 16 weeks to a professional workplace,
adding value and gaining confidence.

Read more about Training Futures Corporate Internships

Carahsoft - All-Hands-In Giving Program

Women Giving Back was one
of the charities featured in
Carahsoft's All-Hand-In Giving
program. Each Carahsoft
team member selected a
charity and out of 200 charities
more than 50 Carahsoft
employees selected Women
Giving Back as their choice to
"gift" company dollars. In
addition as a featured charity ¥y
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WGB received double the e
dollars and was sent a check )
for a whopping $10K. We M,J B/
cherish partners like Carahsoft

that enable us to continue our
good work serving the
community's most vulnerable

women and children.

carahsoft.
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Leesburg Rotary

WGB was one of twelve Loudoun nonprofit recipients of a grant from
the Leesburg Daybreak Rotary Club. The $2,000 grant will be used to
support our 2018 Case Manager and Social Worker Open House and
Community Resource Fair that will be held in October.

In the photo is the club president Paul Bice and Amy Owen, the
Executive Director of the Community Foundation for Northern &
Fauquier Counties.

Ohio Women in Business

We were thrilled that Ohio University's “Ohio Women in Business”
student group took the time out of their DC trip to pay WGB a visit.
Especially as one of our Co-Founders, Terri Stagi is an OU alumni.
These bright ladies received some great advice from OU alumni,
Alexandra Schneider and they learned how corporate philanthropy is
good for business.

We wish you great success in all you do, ladies!

Bill the “Shoe-man”

WGB under the leadership of
Bill Dubois packed up
approximately 25 bins of shoes
that WGB could not use and
donated them to the Tuscarora
High School Marching Band.

The marching band is collecting
shoes as a fundraiser. Itwas a
good time for us to clean out
the shoe area to get ready for
spring and help a local high
school at the same time.

February Store

Thank you to all the Stella and Dot stylists and friends that came
from near and far to volunteer for our Friday evening store, allowing
us to be a part your Women's Empowerment panel and the
donations of all the beautiful jewelry for our clients.

* Clothing
[ I Self Esteen

Ventorine

Volunteerism

From first time volunteers, to volunteer extraordinaries whose
familiar faces make us smile, February's store was a great success!

e Spotlight on Volunteers

Denise Harrover

Denise Harrover is the President of WGB and has 31 years of
experience in real estate - banking, development, entitlement. She
has spent the last 16 years working on large scale community
boards, with annual budgets exceeding $4.0m annually and has
served as president and treasurer on these various boards.
Responsible for the governance, enforcement of covenants,
contracting, budget review, setting budgets, review with auditors. In
her capacity as Vice President of Planning and Entitlement for Van
Metre, she is responsible for the due diligence and entitlement of
commercial and residential projects. She also previously served on
the Employees Relations Committee at Van Metre and is very active
in community outreach throughout Loudoun County.

e Volunteer Opportunities

Pick-up & Delivery Driver

Women Giving Back is able to provide resources to those in need
because of generous donations from our community partners. We
have an urgent need of volunteers to pick up and deliver clothing
from all over the metro area on various days.

Volunteer drivers, using their own vehicle are needed for ongoing
and one-time donation pick-ups. Anyone who signs up for this
position will get an email whenever we need a donation pick-up or
delivery. All you have to do is respond if you can help, so the time
commitment is very flexible.

If you would like to be added to our network of volunteer drivers
please email: hunner@womengivingback.org.

e Volunteer Drives

Members of the FBI's Washington Field Office held a clothing drive
recently for business professional and business casual clothing at
their office. They dropped off and donated roughly 75 - 100 pieces of
clothing to WGB!

Self Esteem * Mentoring
Volunteerism

Thank you to the MOPS (Mothers of Preschoolers) of New Life
Christian Church in Chantilly for dropping off donations they
collected.

Best friends Chelsea and Anh
(11 years old) collected new
socks in their neighborhood
for Women Giving Back.

Start them young!

é Thank You!

Thank you to John Champe High School’s Student Council
Association. They donated $450 of the proceeds from their Sixth
Annual Knights Got Talent show to Women Giving Back.

George Mason University you are so good to Women Giving Back.
We love when you volunteer and all of the energy you bring along.
Thank you!

Thank you Verisign for volunteering in February. You guys did an
incredible job! Come back soon!
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Save the Date!

.

The Annual Cinco de Mayo
fundraising event will be
held on Thursday, May 3rd
from 4:00 to 8:00pm.

Click here to become a
Sponsor.

Za
COAL '@ FIRE
WGB Fundraiser at
Coal Fire in Sterling

Wednesday, March 14th
from 11:30am to 10:00pm.

20% of proceeds raised will
go directly to WGB.

Did You Know?

More than 6,000 low-
income women and
children in the Greater
Washington Metro Area
qualify to shop for free at
Women Giving Back.

Plus Size Winter
Jackets Needed!

Please spread the word.
Thank you!

Amazon Smile

amazons

Nalon Gves

SHOP NOW

Support women giving back
by shopping at Amazon
smile. When you shop at
Amazon smile, Amazon will
donate to Women Giving
Back. Support us every time
you shop.

Donate Your Old
Cell Phones

Bring your inactive cell
phone to WGB on any
donation day. (no
accessories, chargers, etc.
please)

Come Volunteer
With Us

Would your group or
company like to volunteer
with us? Click here or
contact us at (703) 554-
9386 to schedule.

sich up
now!
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Store Helper - Friday,
March 9th from 4:00-
7:00pm

Store Helpers - Saturday,
March 10th from 8:30-
10:30am

Store Helpers - Saturday,
March 10th from 10:30am-
1:00pm

Store Helpers - Saturday,
March 10th from 8:30am-
1:00pm

Store Helpers - Thursday,
March 15th from 2:30pm-
4:30pm

Store Helpers - Saturday,
March 17th from 8:30am-
11:00am

Sorting & Organizing -
Saturday, March 24th from
11:00am-2:00pm

Keep the
Reviews Coming!

Help us make even more of
a difference in our
community. The more
reviews, the more potential
donors and volunteers see
what we're up to. It's easy
and only takes 3 minutes!
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